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What have we been learning? 

We have had a fantastic first week together in school. It has been wonderful to get 
to know all of the children and see how keen they have all been to start their 

learning and show us how brilliant they are! They were all very excited on Monday 
to come in and see the classroom, which has a sea theme for our project “What is 

the story of the sea?” 
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We have been recapping many of the skills that we covered in Topaz class. We have 
used our phonics and number skills to do some independent learning. On 
Wednesday, we started our first computing unit with a focus on media skills. We 
used a paint programme and our challenge was to use the different tools to create a 
sea creature. Here are a few of them! 
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Next Week 

 

In English we will start using our class book ‘The 
Singing Mermaid’, we will be discussing the pros 

and cons of joining the circus. We will then write a 
speech bubble to share an opinion with others. 

In Maths, we will be recapping recognising 
numbers. We will be developing our quick 
recognition of numbers and representing these 
numbers using equipment to show the amount.  

In PE, we will be starting our first Games Unit 
where we will be focusing on our ball skills. In our 
other PE session during the week we will be 
continuing with our ‘streamers’ dance. 

On Tuesday, we will be having our ‘WOW’ morning 
to launch our project with a visit from some local 
shanty singers. They will be bringing lots of props 
for us to try, we will be making flags and learning 
songs- we can’t wait!! 

 

 

Other News 

On Monday, we will be uploading our ‘meet the 
teacher’ video onto Google Classroom. This will 
give you all of the information that you will need 

to know about your child’s year in Jet Class.  

Thank you to everyone for opening your child’s 
Google Classroom account, we will be continuing 

to use this as one of our main forms of 
communication with you.  

The Friends committee are looking for new 
members to join in order to help keep the 

committee running for our school. The Friends are 
a huge part of the school and through their 

fundraising, are able to support us in purchasing 
items for all of the children to use, without them 
we would be lost. If you would like to join the 

Friends, please get in touch with the committee. 
They are also looking for some volunteers to help 

at the Wickwar Games on Saturday 25th 
September 2021.  

 


